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California Public Utilities Commission  
c/o Panorama Environmental, Inc.  
1 Embarcadero Center, Suite 740  
San Francisco, CA 94111 
 
RE: NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF A DRAFT EIR AND INFORMATIONAL 
WORKSHOPS FOR SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC’S SYCAMORE-PENASQUITOS 230-
KILOVOLT TRANSMISSION LINE PROJECT (A-14-04-011) 
 
California Public Utilities Commissioners, 
 
Marine Corps Air Station (MCAS) Miramar appreciates the 
opportunity to review this project and has only two comments.   
 
For any alternative chosen, we highly encourage an Obstruction 
Evaluation / Airport Airspace Analysis (OE/AAA) be conducted by 
the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) for any object(s) 
erected.  By submitting a Part 77 Form 7460-1 for each object, it 
will ensure that any issue(s) that might impact flight operations 
at MCAS Miramar be identified early in the process and addressed 
prior to construction. 
 
For Alternative 5, we encourage the California Public Utilities 
Commission to solicit comments from FAA Southern California 
Terminal Radar Approach Control Facilities (TRACON) staff 
regarding any impacts that the aboveground portion might have on 
their facility and/or operations.  As a critical component of 
aviation safety in the Southern California region, any potential 
impacts to their operations would greatly concern us and could 
have serious ramifications on MCAS Miramar operations. 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to comment on this important matter.  
Please contact Mr. Juan Lias at (858) 577-6603 with any questions. 




